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28 February, 2005

ALFREDO L. LO, MD , FPCS

Hospital Director

MANDALUYONG CITY MEDICAL CENTER

Re
:
Documents relating to Organizational Planning

Dear Boss:

I hope you find the documents I submitted last weekend in your e-mail “alfredo_lo_mcmc@yahoo.com” with password “allomcmc” which I created for you. 

Each respective department have pursued various levels of activities to improve patient care as well as the performance of their respective  residents’ staff.

I hope you find them in order for reference by the DOH inspecting team. Raymond of PDER also keeps a file of the said document for future retrieval.

Yours truly,

Nazario A. Macalintal Jr., MD, FPCP, FPCCP

Head, Planning, Development Education and Research Committee

cc.:
Deputy Director for Administrative Services
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